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The NC 2013-14 Budget Status:
[bookmark: _GoBack]The NC Senate’s budget moves 2.9 million from HCCBG to Project C.A.R.E. NC DAAS, nc4a, COG Directors, AARP, NCAOA and others have all made statements that propping up one program at the cost of another is not a good idea. The NC House’s budget moves $500,000 from HCCBG to Project C.A.R.E. 

Both proposals reduce HCCBG in addition to reductions due to Sequestration! In addition to HCCBG, both budgets would reduce Social Services Block Grant funding for State in Home Services, the State Adult Day Care Fund and Guardianship. These budgets now move to a Conference Committee to iron out the differences and determine a final budget to send to the Governor. 

Because of the big differences in the House and Senate budgets, everyone should contact members of the Conference Committee NOW to support HCCBG programs and services. This is very time sensitive as legislators still have not approved the budget. CALL NOW!! 

Conference Committee Members, Appropriations Act of 2013 
Senators & Representatives from our Region 
Sen. Peter Brunstetter - Chair Forsyth & Yadkin 919-733-7850 
Rep. Justin Burr Montgomery 919-733-5908 
Rep. Bryan Holloway Stokes & Rockingham 919-733-5609 
Rep. Mark Hollo Yadkin 919-715-8361 
Rep. Pat Hurley Randolph 919-733-5865 
Rep. John Faircloth Guilford 919-733-5877 
Rep. Rayne Brown Davidson 919-715-0873 

Talking Points 

     HCCBG programs provide vital services that help keep frail seniors at home and out of nursing homes. 

    NC seniors cannot afford to have HCCBG funding and services cut in order to fund another program. 

    Aging programs have already taken cuts due to the federal sequester. Even before the cuts, wait lists existed for many services, and they continue to grow. 16,000 seniors in NC are waiting for HCCBG services. 

    Cuts will force seniors on waiting lists to become more frail and require more expensive care. 

    Local aging planning committees make decisions on where these dollars are best spent to meet the needs of seniors in their counties. Moving HCCBG funding to another program takes the decision making out of the hands of the local community.
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